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January 3, 2019
To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Bob Higle and
Monumedic. The Dobbs Ferry School District recently hired Monumedic to
restore a beautiful but badly neglected school bell in front of our high
school. At the same time, the Village of Dobbs Ferry also hired
Monumedic to restore the World War | Veterans Monument which is also
located in front of our school. The transformation was remarkable!

Bob labored tirelessly on some extremely hot days to get the work done.
He also worked with us to create new bronze plaques that now adorn both
monuments. The restored bell and monument were presented to the public
on November 11, 2018 to commemorate the 100th anniversary of the end
of World War |. Our community was thrilled with the results of the work
done by Bob Higle.

| would high recommend Bob and | am happy to answer any questions. |
can be reached at bradyl@dfsd.org or 914-693-1506.

Sincerely,
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Lisa Brady, Ed.D.
Superintendent



